GLTHS shows its robot Skills
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TYNGSBORO -- Electronics students at Greater Lowell Technical High School recently
participated in an Urban Search and Rescue Robotic Event that was led by the Army National
Guard in collaboration with SkillsUSA.

The robotics kits and courses are aligned with the SkillsUSA National Contest expectations that
focus on leadership development, service orientation and teamwork skills.

Electronics sophomores had four teams participating in the event.

"Building the Urban Search and Rescue robot was an amusing but challenging process,"
sophomore Ryan Bell said. "It opened my eyes to another path in the electronic industry."

"The event was educational, fun and challenging," Electronics Instructor Lisa Roy said. "Students
learned team-building, critical thinking and problem-solving skills. The National Guard made
the event enjoyable and exciting for both students and staff."
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